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Project in Partners Green meeting #2/22 was held via video conference, on Tuesday June 
7, 2022.  

Quorum was not met and the video conference was ended at 6:53PM. 

Members in attendance: 
Michelle Brown 
Chris Fonseca 
Anthony Perruzza  
 
All items will be deferred to the next meeting in September.  
 


